
 

 

 Department of Health 
P O BOX 2448 

Richmond, VA 23218 

 

 
              November 16, 2021 

 

 

Freda Williams, MPH 

Population Health Surveys Coordinator 

Division of Policy and Evaluation 

Virginia Department of Health 

Office of Family Health Services 

109 Governor Street, 10th Floor 

Richmond, Virginia 23219 

 

Dear Ms. Williams: 

 

  Study #:               40216 

Study Title:               Virginia Youth Survey 

             Principal Investigator:                     Freda Williams, MPH 

  Type of Review:                                Continuation  

 

This letter is to advise you that the above referenced study has been re-reviewed by the Virginia  

Department of Health (VDH) Institutional Review Board (IRB) and has been approved.  

 

Since a Continuation Review form will need to be completed and returned annually for all ongoing  

research projects, a reminder letter or form will be sent to you six weeks prior to September 9, 2022  

annual review due date. A brief study summary report is to be submitted to the VDH IRB within 30  

days of the conclusion of the research project along with a completed Project closure form. 

 

Should the project undergo changes (e.g., changes in the consent procedure, addition of potential sensitive  

items to research instruments, changes in treatment procedure) in the protocol or subject population, a 

modification request form must be filed. 

  

 On behalf of the members of the VDH IRB, I wish you well on your research project.  

 

         

                                    Sincerely, 

       

 

          

                        Bethany Geldmaker, PhD 

                        Chair, VDH IRB 
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